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Tony Randle
fyi-request-5692-5d44410b@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Tony

Extension of time to respond to request made under the Official Information Act 1982

Thank you for your email of 7 April 2017 requesting the following information under the Official
Information Act 1982:

I am interested in the work done to date by the Let's Get Wellington Moving initiative (LGWM)
http.//scanmail.trustwave.com/?c=2838&d=xa_m2B7cYmAGFjdWFkcy_mk2p0ugsHKEYn5mWRTrhg&u=
http%3a%2f%2fgetwellymoving%2eco%2enz%2f%29

The LGWM web site notes:

DECEMBER 2016

Developing scenarios

We used the assessment criteria to help filter a long list of scenarios to create a draft short list of
scenarios.

http://scanmail.trustwave.com/?¢=2838&d=xa_m2B7cYm4GFjdWFkcy mk2p0ugsHkEYidrXhHo3A&uU=
http%3a%2f%2fgetwellymoving%2eco%2enz%2ftowards-a-solution%2f)

Specifically you are seeking:
1) Can I please have a copy of the "long list of scenarios" ?

2) Can | please have a copy of the analysis used to "filter" this "long list of scenarios to create a draft
short list of scenarios”.

3) Can | please have a copy of the process used to create the long list of scenarios and then filter them
to a draft short list of scenarios ?

4) Can | please have a copy of the agenda, minutes, attendee list and also any supporting information
presented for the meeting (or meetings) where the final short list of scenarios was decided ?

5) Can | please have a copy of the documentation that describes the short list of scenarios in detail
including any option costs/benefits that are held ?



This letter is to advise you that the NZ Transport Agency is extending the 20 working days available to
respond to your request, as allowed for under section 15A of the Official Information Act 1982. We
require an additional 15 working days to respond to your request. We will send you a response on or
before 26 May 2017.

The deadline is being extended because of the consultations necessary to make a decision on your
request. A thorough response to your request cannot reasonably be made within the 20 working day
limit.

Under section 28(3) of the Official Information Act 1982, you have the right to make a complaint to an
Ombudsman about the extension. The email address is www.ombudsman.parliament.nz/.

If you would like to discuss the extension with the Transport Agency, please contact me by email at
Kathryn.Patterson@nzta.govt.nz.

Yours sincerely

ngm

Kathryn Patterson
Team Leader, Official Correspondence
For Chief Executive



